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PRESS RELEASE


For immediate release:

(date)(time)

Contact:

(name)

(title)

(phone)

Subject:

New Flu Strain More Easily Spread Person-to-Person

(town), MO – The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) confirm that the new flu strain currently infecting (number) people in (location) has mutated to become more easily spread person-to-person.  The ________ County Health Department encourages residents to be aware of the change and ensure they are prepared if a pandemic should occur.

“If the virus begins to spread rapidly, we could be looking at the next pandemic,” states administrator (name).  “We don’t want to unnecessarily alarm anyone, but we do think this virus has serious potential to cause widespread illness and death.  We need to begin today being more vigilant here in ________ County.”

(name) urges residents to practice frequent hand washing and quality respiratory etiquette such as covering a cough or sneeze with a disposable tissue or releasing it into the crook of the elbow.  He also says they should stay home if they are ill, and should avoid other people who are sick.

“Our community has been preparing for a pandemic for more than (number) months/years,” adds (name).  “We will follow that community response plan and will continue to keep the public updated as we learn new information.”
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